
 

Ms. Georgia with Hope Hospice recently hosted an "Outdoor Music 

& Movement Social" at the Broadway. The residents enjoyed the sing 

alongs while creating various rhythms and beats with the instruments 

provided. What a great day to enjoy fun and sun! 



Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Gloria A.   7/4 

Samuel J.   7/10 

Florence M.   7/13 

June F.   7/15 
Mary A.   7/19 

Jane D.   7/23 

Ethel C.   7/26 

Rose G.   7/26 

Betty B.   7/30 

Della D.   7/30 

Peggy  T.   7/31 

 

Employees:  

Alice Allen    7/1 

Kristin Sevin    7/6 

Ashley  Robertson    7/11 

Tonya Bouzigard    7/13 

Melvina Diggs    7/17 

Andressa Landry   7/17 

Kiawanna Gabriel    7/19 

Jeanne Landry   7/19 

Darolyn Turner    7/20 

Morgan  Cheramie    7/21 

Shawn Stevenson    7/24 

Tracy  Adams   7/25 

Demetrie Duncan    7/25 

Joanne Sanchez    7/25 

Lindsey Triche    7/27 

Holly Sakuyama    7/28 

Jermaine  Jones   7/29 

Kim Twiddy  
Ms. Kim is very friendly and kind. 
She enjoys keeping things well-

organized and stays busy 
helping others. Congratulations, 
Ms. Kim, on being selected as 
July’s Employee of the Month!  

Jhannifer St. Pierre 

 Ms. Jhannifer is so loving and 

kind. She always has a positive 

attitude and spreads friendly 

hugs and kisses to staff. Ms. 

Jhannifer says she loves her 

new home at The Broadway 

and is excited about her 

decision to stay! 

Tarylon Gray    7/7 1 Year  

Melissa Triplett    7/7   1 Year 

Kevonta Poindexter   7/18  1 Year 

Jerimeka Short   7/18   1 Year 

Jill Loupe    7/22  9 Years 

Sandra Washington   7/23   3 Years 

Annette LeBlanc    7/28 1 Year 

Happy Anniversary! 

 

Our residents welcomed summer this month 

with watermelon, live music, and smiling faces. 



From June 13th—June 19th we celebrated our Certified Nursing Assistants at The Broadway during 

National Nursing Assistants Week. These men and women are the cornerstone of the Broadway 

and their hard work does not go unnoticed. We celebrated with ice cream sundaes, fried Oreos, 

and yummy meals! CNAs, thank you for all you do! 

Our residents had a BALL playing this Free Throw Game for some fun and exercise! 







 

 

To enrich the l ives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities 

fil led with respect, encouragement, and compassion 

 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home 

address so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail,  

please let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

For our own success to be real, it must contribute to the             

success of others.  -Eleanor Roosevelt 
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